
 

Wednesday, March 12, 2014

Dear Mr. Chenyu Song:

Congratulations! On behalf of the Admissions Committee, I am pleased to offer you admission
to the Master of Science in Financial Mathematics-Chicago (MSFM) program starting in the Fall
of 2014. Please know that you were selected out of a pool of more than 1000 well-qualified
applicants, and that the MSFM program selects only the best candidates for admission. Welcome
to this select and promising group.

We regret that the university will not be able to offer any scholarship aid, and it will be up to the
individual student to find ways to finance tuition costs and living expenses.  You may still be
eligible for financial aid through work-study and student loan programs.  More information
about student loans can be found on the Student Loan Administration website.  Information
regarding work-study and student employment opportunities can be found on the university's
Funding & Aid for Graduate Students website.  You can find links to this information and
further insight into the life of a graduate student at The University of Chicago by visiting the
Graduate Education website.

We hope you will accept our offer and ask you to inform us of your decision no later than April
15, 2014. Please follow this link to our Reply To Offer of Admission Form to accept or decline
our offer of admission.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at
finmathadmissions@lists.uchicago.edu.

Sincerely,

Kevin Corlette
Director, Financial Mathematics Program
Department of Mathematics
The University of Chicago


